Welcome to Cornerstone Church!

Children’s Sunday/Father’s Day, June 17, 2012 10:00 a.m.   

Welcome!  We are so glad you chose to spend your Sunday with us.
Chiming of the Trinity
                   Music Minister,
Kenneth Ahlstrom
           Ringers: Jonathan Hughes, Heather Digirolamo, Leah Hekl  
Lighting of the Candles



    Tyler & Ryan Pushko

Word of Welcome!     “God is Good!  All the Time!” 

                                            Reverend Cromie & Marissa Rosato

Prelude    “Come Now is the Time to Worship”
Marissa Rosato

Presentation of the Bible    
Ian Rosato
Call to Worship
Leah Hekl
Praise Songs   “Blessed Be Your Name,” “Friend of God” 
Kenneth Ahlstrom
Call to Confession
Jackie Leach
Prayer of Confession        
Jackie Leach
Declaration of God’s Love and Forgiveness
Jackie Leach
  Congregational Response “You Are My All in All”

Ritual of Friendship* (Print your name on Friendship Pads)
Marissa Rosato
Announcements                            Reverend Cromie & Marissa Rosato
Prayers of the People & The Lord’s Prayer
Jonathan Welch
Honoring Our Fathers                    Reverend Cromie & Marissa Rosato
Time of Greeting   (Please say hello to your neighbor)
Marissa Rosato
Time for Adults and Children’s’ Offering    Marissa Rosato & Annabel Hughes
Hymn  “They’ll Know We Are Christians By Our Love”
Giving Thanks with our Offering of Gifts and Tithes
Ashley Moyer
Offertory   “Give Me Jesus”  
Summer Praise Team
   Congregational Response   “Give Thanks”



Prayer of Dedication
Ashley Moyer
A Poem for Father’s Day
Zoe Welch
Prayer of Illumination
Annabel Hughes

Scripture: Matthew 19:13-15
Reverend Cromie 
Meditation   “The Special Gift Bag:  In Honor of Fathers and Our Children” 
Reverend Cromie
Hymn “Trading My Sorrows” 
Benediction (Please join hands in a circle.)   Reverend Cromie & Marissa Rosato
* Please write your prayer requests in the Friendship Pad.

Welcome!  Cornerstone is a child friendly congregation—open to all.   Our thanks for our Ministry with the Deaf.  Sue Woolverton is our interpreter, and we appreciate her signing of the words and songs.  
Our thanks to the children who helped lead us in worship today!  Thank you to all who participated in this special worship service.  Ushers: Tyler Pushko, Ryan Pushko, Kayla Moyer, and Ashley Digirolamo; Greeters: Jonathan Hughes, Kayla and Ashley Moyer, Ashley Digirolamo and Heather Digirolamo.
Thank you to Jonathan Hughes for the artwork on the bulletin cover!

Next Sunday, June 24th, our intern Devin Berry will preach and communion will be served.  The following Sunday, July 1st, will be our first worship service in Liberty High School (125 N. Hope Chapel Road) where we will meet at 10:00 AM for the summer months of July and August.  Please help us to spread the word!
HELP NEEDED After several years of faithful service, James Hughes has decided to step down from the responsibilities of preparing the Media Shout each week.  We are now seeking a volunteer who would be willing to take over the duty of preparing and displaying the media during worship.  Training is available – please talk to Pastor Courtney if you can help.  THANK YOU to James for his years of dedication to this task.

Our Thanks to our Elders as Members of our Session

2012  Sharron Smith, Jim Ryan, Barbara Dougherty, James Hughes
2013: Denise Mudalel, Lisa Capurso, Okoro Okparaeke, Danelle Horvath
2014: Dominique Robert, Todd Moyer, Kellie Pushko, Bruce Thompson
The next Session meeting will be during a Session retreat on Saturday, June 23rd,       9 AM– 12:30 PM., location to be announced.
Our Board of Deacons – thank you for your service!
2012 Laura Stone, Alice Jones (Secretary)

2013 Betty Thompson (Moderator), Laurie Wegner
2014 David Carlson, Sueli Paes de Barros
Next Meeting – Wednesday, June 20th, 7:00 p.m. at the home of Betty Thompson.
Pastor: Courtney Cromie, 732-928-2424, or 561-703-2263
Interns from Princeton Seminary: Carson Dockum, 951-440-7095, Devin Berry, 978-602-4039 
Music Minister: Kenneth Ahlstrom, 732-759-5219 
Director of Christian Education:  Kristen DiGirolamo, 732-657-7808
Treasurer: Gordon Connelly, 732-833-4264

Administrative Secretary:  Elizabeth Hughes, 732-833-6857
Administrative Manager:  Jim Ryan, 732-833-8514  
Nursery Care: Patti Miller, 732-928-3212, Margaret Rose Barschow
Youth Visit to Ronald McDonald House 6/22 Come and join Carson and Devin on Friday, June 22nd to make dinner for the residents at the Ronald McDonald house in Long Branch!  This is a youth event for anyone in 6th-12th grade but space is limited to 12 so please let us know if you plan on coming!  RSVP to carson.dockum@ptsem.edu or call 951-440-7095. 
Financial Update Last Sunday, the offering total was $1388.  Our 2012 budget calls for $1923 each week in offerings - please continue to prayerfully consider your giving each week.  We appreciate your generous contributions!
Thank you to the Calhoun Family for hosting the Youth Swim Party last Sunday at their home.  A wonderful time was had by all!

The Summer Praise Team will be lead and directed by Ken Ahlstrom, our new Music Minister.  This Praise Team will be rehearsing mostly contemporary songs to be sung as anthems during summer worship at the offertory time.  The group is open to anyone in Middle School Youth age to age 105.  Rehearsals will be on a week by week basis so if you are traveling for the summer or will be away some of the time, please join us when you can!  If you want more information, you may contact Ken Ahlstrom at:  kennethahlstrom@ymail.com or by reaching him on his cell phone at:  732-759-5219.  You may also ask Pastor Courtney for more information as well.  ALL Rehearsals are at Jackson United Methodist Church, 68 Bennetts Mills Road, Jackson, NJ.  The next rehearsal will be on Monday, June 18 from 8-9 PM. 

Shop Rite Gift Cards are available for you to purchase each Sunday before worship, and 5% of the purchase price goes directly to the church.  Thanks to all, we have raised $8475 for the Foundation Fund.  For more information, contact Vernice DaConceicao.
Women’s Bible Study meets on Tuesday mornings from 10:30 – Noon.  The women are finishing the last 2 weeks of a Beth Moore study called Living Beyond Yourself: Exploring the Fruit of the Spirit.  The next meeting will be on June 19th at the home of Allyson Moyer, 7 Kindling Way.  All women are welcome!
Volunteers scheduled for next Sunday, June 24th:

· Set-up: Mike Pushko
· Greeters: Laura Tunis, Elizabeth Hughes
Cornerstone Meets at McAuliffe Middle School
35 South Hope Chapel Road, Jackson
www.cornerstonechurchofjackson.org

Mailing Address:  P.O. Box 140, Jackson, NJ   08527

732-928-2424. E-mail:  pastor@cornerstonechurchofjackson.org  
Cornerstone Presbyterian Church

A place where you can be who you are.

“Building Community on the Solid Rock of Jesus Christ”

Mission Statement:

We the people of Cornerstone

Are a part of God’s Grand Adventure to:

Ground our lives on the solid rock of Jesus Christ,

Build up each other in love through prayer, words and deeds,

And to create God’s community in Jackson and beyond.
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Father’s Day/Children’s Sunday   June 17, 2012    10:00 a.m.
The "sharing table" for snacks and coffee before worship is in need of donations - decaffeinated coffee and treats such as cookies or fruit are needed.  There is also a jar on the table if you would prefer to make a monetary donation.  Thanks to Dave and Gail Carlson for preparing the table on Sunday mornings.

BEACH BIBLE STUDY, “I Tell You the Truth,” led by Rev. David Cotton, 7-8PM, Tuesdays in July, (3, 10, 17, 24, 31). Ocean Grove Beach, just south of the fishing pier.

Bring your Bible, bring a beach chair, bring your dinner if you want, and bring a friend – it’s a great opportunity to invite someone from another church or someone who has no church to a comfortable environment.  Talk to Bob Wegner for more information.
Cornerstone Vacation Bible School – SAVE THE DATE!  VBS will take place at DeBows Methodist Church during the week of July 23-27, from 9:30 AM - Noon.  The theme is Babylon: Daniel’s Courage in Captivity.  There will be activities for all children aged pre-K through High School.  For more information or if you would like to volunteer, please contact Kristen DiGirolamo.

We are invited to attend Debow's evening VBS the week of July 9-13, 6:15-8:15PM.  Theme is Operation Overboard: Dare to go Deep with God!  For more info, please contact Kristen DiGirolamo.

Check out our web page: www.cornerstonechurchofjackson.org.  Our thanks to our Tech Team for our power point each Sunday and for updating our website:  George Nebel, Elizabeth and James Hughes.  Are you a “Techy”?  We welcome your help.
For the month of June, Cornerstone will be taking up a collection for Grandmother’s Cupboard, an organization in Toms River dedicated to providing necessities for local individuals and families living in poverty.  If you can donate any of the items listed below (they have an urgent need for men’s clothing), please bring them to church during June and give to Elizabeth Hughes.   Some of the items needed include:
· Clothing, shoes, coats, hats, and gloves, blankets and sleeping bags

· Baby wipes (for infants and children), baby lotion and baby powder, A&D ointment (for infants)
· Teething rings/pacifiers (for infants), plastic cups and plastic baby bottles (for infants and toddlers)
· Coloring books (for young children), puzzle books and pencils (for older children)
· Toothpaste and toothbrushes, combs, brushes, deodorant and shampoo, bars of soap, washcloths

· Emory boards, small packages of Q-Tips, sanitary hygiene products, disposable razors 
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